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November 22, 2019

4th Grade Math: Students earned their 
class reward…yay!!! On Thursday, we 
watched Charlie Brown and a Trolls 
special. It was well deserved and enjoyed 
by all. Students completed Unit 3’s 
assessment and we will begin Unit 4 on 
Monday, December 2nd. Students should 
continue to practice IXL using the 
“recommendations” tab once they are 
logged in.  

Reading: Students continue to read short 
passages and answer corresponding 
comprehension questions. We will begin 
our next novel study on December 2nd. 

Science/Social Studies: The sound 
assessment has been moved to Monday, 
November 26th. After, we will begin our 
unit on electricity.  

Writing: Students completed their 
informational papers. They self-assessed 
their final drafts and will be graded using 
the same rubric. Our next unit of study is 
opinion. 

Thank you for your change for change 
support! Have a great weekend.  

Our Learning

Scholastic Book Fair 
 *It is cash free. Parents can pre-pay 
and place a set amount of money 
into a Scholastic E-Wallet. Parents 
can learn more about this HERE.  
You may also purchase books at 
conferences using a credit/debit 
card. Thank you!  

* Thank you for signing up for 
conferences. I look forward to 
meeting with you and your student 
on Monday or Tuesday. You will 
receive a reminder from Signup 
genius as well. 

* Mon. 11/25 Early Release-Conferences 
* Tues. 11/26 Early Release-Conferences 
* Wed. 11/27- Fri. 11/29 No School  
* School Resumes Monday, Dec. 2nd 

Conferences

Future Dates

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=prairiecrossingchtrsch4
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=prairiecrossingchtrsch4

